ADAS Course at Auburn University

Dates: The 10™ October - 13" October. The course is organized as follows:

10™-12" October  : The mornings will consist of formal lectures, with
the afternoons set aside for participants to get help
on using ADAS for their own projects.

13™ October : This will be a day spent on finishing the
participants own projects. If the participants wish,
informal presentations can be given, to allow us to
plan for what future work and new data could be
generated to help the participants once they return
to their home institutes.

Accommodation information:

The most convenient place to stay is the Auburn University Hotel and Conference Center (AUHCC),
located at 241 S. College St. Please make reservations by calling (334) 821-8200 or (800) 228-2876.
Ask for the '"ADAS course' to get the reduced rate of $109 per night. The web link for the hotel is:

http://www.auhcc.com/index.cfm

The hotel is within walking distance of the physics department. Also, the express 85 shuttle that goes
between Atlanta airport and Auburn has a drop-off and pickup point at the hotel.

Note that the following two places are also within walking distance of the physics department, and may
be cheaper than the AUHCC.

Days Inn 333 S. College St. (334) 887-3462 or (800) 843-5634 is located one block from AUHCC. It is
cheaper than the AUHCC, but still relatively comfortable.

University Inn, 129 N. College St. (334) 821-4632 is the cheapest accommodation.

Travel information:

We recommend flying into the Atlanta Hartsfield Airport (in Georgia) which is the most convenient
airport for travel to Auburn (and often has the least expensive flights). From the Atlanta airport you
could reach Auburn, AL either by rental car (approximately 90 minute drive) or by a shuttle/van from
the airport to Auburn (see http://www.express85.com/). When determining flights, remember there is a
1 hour time change (Atlanta is Eastern time zone and Auburn is Central time zone) so that 3:00 in
Atlanta is 2:00 in Auburn. This means that if you are staying through to the Wednesday (12") of the
course, then it will probably be easier to fly back on the Thursday morning, it would be difficult to
make it to the airport on time for a Wednesday evening flight.

A more distant International airport is located in Birmingham, Alabama. Municipal airports near
Auburn are in Montgomery, Alabama and Columbus, Georgia. There are no shuttles to Auburn from
these three airports.
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